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 --------------------------------------------------------------- 

Administrative Office of Courts 
 

      FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE            

      November 21, 2014             

  

Montgomery, AL – The meeting of the Alabama Advisory Committee on Child Support 

Guidelines and Enforcement, which was previously scheduled for December 15, 2014 in 

Montgomery, has been POSTPONED and will be rescheduled in the days ahead.  We regret any 

inconvenience this scheduling change may cause.   

 

Administrative Office of Courts’ point of contact is Bob Maddox, (334) 954-5032.  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


